eNewsletter: Friday 5th October 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

All spectators welcome at The Tucks Race next Friday, 12th October at Attingham Park

An exciting new chapter in the history of the whole-school cross-country race, The Tucks, will be written next Friday, as it moves to the
beautiful parkland setting of Attingham Park, 4 miles south-east of Shrewsbury. Many of the old traditions of the race will remain, thoughin a
safer and more suitable setting as we move towards the third century of the race's existence.

All parents, guardians and friends of the School are warmly invited to come and join us. The race commences at 2pm but spectators are
advised to arrive before 1.30pm.

Attingham Park belongs to the National Trust, and Trust members should bring their membership cards for entry: otherwise the usual
entrance fees will apply. The start and finish of the race will be in front of the Mansion House, with a sweeping panoramic view of the parkland

course. It promises to be an event to remember!

The postcode for Attingham Park is SY4 4TP. More details, including directions and opening times of the Tea Room, can be found on their
‘website

For apreview of the new course and a glimpse of the excitement in store, please see the video put together by Film Fellow David Clifford and
members of the Hunt under 'Latest News' below.

Shrewsbury School Parents' Association Drinks Reception at the House Singing Competi

n

Shrewsbury School Parents" Association (SSPA) will be organising a Drinks Reception in amarquee next tothe Alington Hall during the
evening of the House Singing Competition next Friday. A pay bar servingwine, beer, soft drinks and gourmet burgers will be open from
5.30pm. (Performances start at 6.30pm.) See ‘Forthcoming Events' below for more details, including the House Singing Competition running
order.

Live streaming of the House Singing Competition
Aswe announced in last week's eNewsletter, we will be live streaming the House Singing Competition online to enable those who live further

afield to have the opportunity of watching the Competition and supporting the pupils from afar. Details of how to access the live stream will be
emailed to all parents and guardians early next week.

Latest News

1st XI hockey team retain
their County
Championship title

Friday 5 October 2018

Congratulations to the
girls' 15t X1 hockey team,
who have won the County
Championship for the
second year running.

CCF Army Section win
Military Skills Competition
Fri ctober 2018

Congratulations to the nine
cadets of the CCF Army
Section who won the
trophy for the Best CCF
Team in the 143 Brigade
Military Skills Competition
last weekend. Colour Sgt
Tim Lovick reports.

Anexciting new chapter in
the history of The Tucks
Friday 5 October 2018

Anexciting new chapter in
the history of the three-
mile whole-school cross-
country race, The Tucks,
will be written on Friday
12th October, as the race
moves to the beautiful
parkland setting of nearby
Attingham..

Top Schools Weekend in
Hong Kong - Thank you to
FSSHK!

Friday 5 October 2018

Ahuge thank you to the
Friends of Shrewsbury
School Hong Kong (FSSHK)
for their wonderful support
at the ‘Top Schools
Weekend' recruitment
event.

Rugby: 1st XV in fine form
inthe NatWest Vase
Friday 5 October 2018

The 1st XV played
Ellesmere College in the
NatWest Vase last week
and putinasuperb
performance to claim
victory and secure safe
passage to Round 3.

Shrewsbury SparkPoint -
"The Days of our Lives’
Thursday 4 October 2018

This week's edition looks at
the impact of the calendar
and dating systems on
world culture.

Dayboys House Play:
‘Incident at Vichy'
Tuesday 2 October 2018

Director of Drama Helen
Brown reviews a moving
and powerful production,
directed by Sixth Former
Josh Evans.

Giles Bell's Team of the
Week
Wednesday 19 September 2018

The Under-14 footballer:

Forthcoming Events

Careers & Higher
Education Weekly Bulletin
Thursday 4 October 2013

As university application
deadlines fast approach,
it'sabusy time in the
Careers Department. This
week's bulletin includes
links and reminders of lots
of school-based and
external events coming
upsoon.

The news this week 100
years ago: 5th - 11th
October 1918

Thursday 4 October 2016

This week we remember
three former pupils.

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.




